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SWARNPRASTHA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Exciting News! Introducing 'LUNCHHBOX' – Our School Cafeteria! 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

We are thrilled to announce the launch of our school cafeteria, 'Lunchhbox', bringing delicious and 

hygienic meals to our students! 

To ensure smooth operations, please note the following guidelines: 

➢ Lunch Break Timings: Lunch break will be observed after 5th period. 

➢ The cafeteria will be open on the following designated days: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

➢ Payment Guidelines 

 Cash Payments Only: Kindly send only the required amount with your ward, as digital payments 

are not available. 

 Safety First: We request parents not to send large amounts of cash with their wards, as this may 

lead to loss or misplacement. 

 

Important Note: The school will not be responsible if the child loses the sent amount. Please send 

only the necessary amount to avoid any inconvenience. 

We look forward to making mealtimes more exciting for our Swarnprasthians! 

 

 

Headmistress            Principal 

 

Class Day 

5 Mondays 

4 Tuesdays 

3 Wednesdays 

2 Thursdays 

1 Fridays 


